
 Minutes of WMHA Board of Directors Meeting April 12, 2010 
 
The WMHA Board of Directors met at the Lokken home on Monday April 12th, 2010. In 
attendance were Bill Lokken, Jon Holland, Ken Helton, Kathy Leslie and Maureen Lokken. .  
This meeting was for follow up on the late dues issue for a vacant lot. 
 
Bill reviewed the meeting with Home Owners Association (HOA) lawyer, Sam Givhan, 
Maureen, Jon and Bill had met with him earlier. 
 
In addition, the Board developed a response for the lot owner request to advise them what 
course of action we desired them to take. 
 
All the aforementioned documentation is in the Board files. 
 
Maureen Lokken 
WMHA Secretary 
 

 


